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Dear committee members, 

I write to support HB 3076.  One avenue to prevent firearms from ending up in 

dangerous hands would be to vet sellers of firearms as ethical and honest merchants 

who have the public interest in mind.  Study of this idea to shed light on its merits 

seems a wise use of of resources. 

 


